
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF 
THE STANFORD HEIGHTS FIRE DISTRICT, 

TOWNS OF COLONIE AND NISKAYUNA 
COUNTIES OF ALBANY AND SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK 

 
        The Stanford Heights Fire District located in the Towns of Colonie and Niskayuna, will 
conduct a budget hearing on Tuesday, October 19, 2021 starting at 7 p.m. The hearing will be 
conducted at the Stanford Heights Firehouse, Station 1, 2240 Central Avenue, Schenectady, NY 
12304. Copies of the Stanford Heights Fire District’s budget for 2022 may be obtained by 
contacting the Stanford Heights Fire District Secretary at 518-377-6277, or by contacting either 
the Colonie Town Clerk or the Niskayuna Town Clerk. Individuals may offer oral or written 
comments in favor or against the proposed budget as compiled, or for or against any item or 
items therein contained. 
 
 
Nancy Percenti      September 21, 2021 
Secretary of the Stanford Heights Fire District 
 
 
 


